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Dietitians Australia welcomed the opportunity to highlight the importance of nutrition and

enjoyable food and fluids in the care of older Australians.

This submission considers nutrition in the community, respite care, day programs and

residential care.

We have given 30 recommendations to the Government for nutrition care in the aged care

system.

Our submission discusses and gives a background into:

Malnutrition in older Australians

Aged care services in the community

Nutrition in residential aged care

Aged care standards and nutrition

Nutrition training for the aged care workforce

Nutrition and dementia

Nutrition and pressure injury

Nutrition in end of life care

For more, download our full submission.
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